

Goolgowi Public School

Penney Street Goolgowi NSW 2652 Phone: (020 6965 1207

Email: <u>qoolqowi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u>
Website: <u>https://qoolqowi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au</u>

ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2026

Dear Parents/Carers

Goolgowi Public School's Kindergarten Orientation program begins in Week 1 Term 4 and all of our 2026 Kindergarten students must be enrolled beforehand to participate in the orientation program so I encourage parents to enrol their child this term. This gives our future students a chance to become familiar with the school and assists us to plan our classes.

The Department of Education requires that:

- all children must be in compulsory schooling by their 6th birthday.
- children can start Kindergarten at the beginning of the school year if they turn five on or before 31 July that year.
- students should start school at the beginning of the school year.

Once they have completed the online enrolment, parents are asked to bring into the office:

- the child's birth certificate or identity documents.
- proof of child's address (For example: current council rates notice, residential lease, electricity bill).
- immunisation history statement from the Australian Immunisation Register (AIR).
- any family law or other relevant court orders, if applicable.

Enrolments can be now made online at https://goolgowi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html and then click on the online enrolment application.

Please call the office on 6965 1207 if you need any further information, if you would like to book a school tour or to organise a meeting with the Principal. If you know any other children who are ready to start school, please pass on this information.

Kind regards

Ms Angela Dayhew

Principal